

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

16/12/2015

Dear Parents,

In the midst of all the hustle and bustle of Christmas we are holding a Carol Service incorporating a Nativity Play by Ms Kent's Class on Monday 21st @ 7.00pm in the Church. The Church choir will also be doing some Christmas songs & Carols. You are all invited to reflect for a moment on the real Meaning of Christmas. Please invite relatives, neighbours and friends to attend. Refreshments will be served in the Parish Hall afterwards.

We welcome 5 new Students to our School. Diana, Denisa, Keira, Andra and Darius. We now have 55 children enrolled in our school.

Reminder that cards and money for Parents Association Draw should be returned to Parents Association or school by Monday 21st. Draw will take place in the school on Tuesday 22nd at 11.15am approx.

The Christmas market raised €320.00 for the school funds. Thank you to all who helped/visited/contributed. Monies this year so far have been used to pay for Gymnastics, Basketball & subsidising buses to various events.

Well done to all the children from 3rd & 4th class who represented their school at the Wexford FAIS Primary Schools Futsal Blitz on Monday 14th December in St Josephs Centre Wexford.

Well Done!

Well done to all the children in Ms Walsh's who recently completed their family Tree Projects. They are all wonderful creations and we've had very interesting history classes examining them.

Well done all!

School closes at 12.00 noon on Tuesday 22nd December. We Reopen on 6th January at 9.20 am. We will be attending Mass on that day for the Feast of the Epiphany.

Nollaig Shona agus Athbhliain faoi mhaise daoibh go léir.

Le gach dea-ghuí		
Principal		